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Eric Fryson 

From: Michele Parks [mparks@sfflaw.com] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: 
Subject: 

Importance: Low 

Attachments: PSC Clerk 01 .Itr.pdf 

a. Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 
Sundstrom, Friedman & Fumero, LLP 
766 N. Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
lake Mary, FL 32746 
PHONE: (407) 830-6331 
FAX: (407) 830-8522 
mfriedman@sfflaw.com 

Tuesday, January 24,2012 12:35 PM 

Gene Brown; Sandy Chase; Martin Friedman 

{BULK) Docket No. 110200-WU; Application for Increase in Water Rates in Franklin County, Florida by 
Water Management Services, Inc. 

b. 
Water Management Services, Inc. 

c. Water Management Services, Inc 

d. 1 page letter 

Docket No. 110200-WU; Application for Increase in Water Rates in Franklin County, Florida by 

a. Advising Commission that the Utility is not seeking confidential treatment of certain documents 

MICHELE PARKS 
Paralegal for Mart in S. Friedman and BridgetM. Grimsley 

PLEASE NOTE: Our chauged firm name and erniiil address. 
Please update your contacts accordingly. Thaiik you. 

SUNDSTROM, FRIEDMAN & FUMERO, 
LLP < span style='color:black'> 

766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
SUNDSTROM, Attorneys at Law 
FRIEDMAN & FUMERO, 
A c l O , n c Y %  i C o u o l r l o t l  Lake Mary, Florida 32746 

T: 407.830.6331 
F 407.830.8522 
moarks@sfflaw.com 
v,ww.sfflaw.com 

Tallahassee Lake Mary Bo- Raton 

Notice: This email message, and any attachments hereto, contains confidential information that is legally 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you m u t  not review, transmit, ~ m v e l t  to hard copy, copy. use 
or disseminate this ernail or any attachments to it. If you have received this email in emr, please notify us 
immediately by return mail or by telephone at (8881-877-6555 and delete the original and all copies of this 
transmission. including any attachments. Thank you. 

T r - l ! M t - V *  yL!?lsc? . P t 4 T F  

0 0 4 7 2 JAN24 2 

1/24/2012 FPSC-COMPIISSION CLERK 



SUNDSTROM, 
FRIEDMAN & FUMERO, LLP __ 
A t t o r n e y s  1 C o u n s e l o r s  

766 NORTH SUN DRIVE 
SUITE 4030 

LAKE MARY, FLORIDA 327% 

PHONE (407) 830-6331 
FAX (407) 830-8522 

www.sfflaw.com 

January 24,2012 

VIA E-FILING 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 110200-WU; In re: Application for increase in water rates in Franklin 
County by Water Management Services, Inc. 
Our File No. 46023.01 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On January 19, 2012, simultaneously with filing the response to the StafPs First 
Data Request, Water Management Services, Inc., included a Memo that the Utility would 
be seeking confidential treatment for some of the information provided in response to 
that data request. This correspondence is to advise the Commission that the Utility will 
not be seeking confidential treatment of any of the documents. 

Very truly yours, 

- '  MARTIN s. F R I ~ D M A N  
For the Firm 

MSF/mp 

cc: 
i ;  

Gene D. Brown (via e-mail) 
Sandy M. Chase, Vice President (via e-mail) 
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